
Scottish Law Commission 
  
Dear person 
  
I am genuinely impressed to see the number of areas where you have incorporated changes that act in the 
public interest.  Thank you. 
  
But I am concerned, that the public interest defence is weak.  It is always  fragile.  The adjectives used 
against it sound strong and bold, they link in with the current values of capitalism, so it is at this stage that 
you can best provide the appropriate armour to boost the quavering fairness argument. 
  
And should Corporations really have the right to sue? They have other means to defend themselves- they 
do not need protection under defamation law. 
  
Be bold.  And why not too bold. 
  
Regards 
  
Carolyn Warburton 
 


